

Arlington Public Schools

Procurement Office 2110 Washington Blvd., Arlington, VA 22204 • Phone: (703) 228-7649 www.apsva.us

March 3, 2023 Via Email

McDonough Bolyard Peck, Inc. (d/b/a MBP), 3040 Williams Drive, Suite 300 Fairfax, VA 22031 Attn: Michael Bagshaw mbagshaw@mbpce.com

Subject: <u>Construction Manager Advisory Services for Various Arlington Public Schools</u>

Construction Projects - Amendment 1 to Contract 13FY21-C.

Dear Michael Bagshaw,

The above cited Contract between your firm and Arlington County School Board, operating as Arlington Public Schools (APS) has been renewed.

Attached is an executed Amendment No. 1 renewing the Contract through February 28, 2024. This Amendment constitutes the first of three (3) optional renewals with two (2) renewal options remaining. All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Brandon Christian, VCA Senior Procurement Specialist

Branden Christian

Office: (703) 228-7649

Email: brandon.christian@apsva.us

Arlington Public Schools

Procurement Office 2110 Washington Blvd., Arlington, VA 22204 • Phone: (703) 228-7649 www.apsva.us

SUBJECT: Construction Manager Advisory Services for Various Arlington Public Schools
Construction Projects - Amendment 1 to Contract 13FY21-C.

Construction Projects - Amendment 1 to Contract 13F Y 21-C

McDonough Bolyard Peck, Inc. (d/b/a MBP) 3040 Williams Drive, Suite 300 Fairfax, VA 22031 Attn: Michael Bagshaw

Contract 13FY21-C, is renewed through February 28, 2024. This Amendment constitutes the first of three (3) optional renewals with two (2) renewal options remaining. All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.

ACCEPTANCE:

ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Authorized
Signature:

David G. Webb

Printed Name and Title:

David J. Webb, C.P.M.

Procurement Director

March 03, 2023